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Hello Kuzzins, 

Merry Christmas Kuzzins, 

Hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving, making 
memories with family and friends.    

Now we are excited and looking forward to 
experiencing the Wonders of Christmas and all that it 
encompasses.  Shopping, decorating, friends, family, 
parties, lights, cookies and of course dancing.  
Reminders: We have our dances on December 6th; 
Santa Is Almost Here with Mike Bramlett and December 

 

 

20th; The Magic of Christmas with Charlie Robertson 
and KO Jeans.  Plus, don’t forget December 7th is our 
Christmas party that is always a fun time, followed by 
the graduation of our 10 students on Tuesday 
December 10th. 

Wishing you and your family a Very Merry Christmas!!! 

Blessings, 
Jerry and Terri 

“Jesus is the Reason for the Season” 

Merry Christmas 
  
 

12/20 – Charlie Robertson and KO Jeanes 
1/17/20 –Bill Hinckley 

2/7/20 – Bobby Willis 
2/29/20 – Darryl Lipscomb 
 

 
  

 



 
December 

 
 
 

December 

3rd - Wayne & Jodie Baldwin 
19th - Roger & Cathy Lachance 
20th - David & Nancy Worden 
26th - George & Hazel Nelson 

27th - Charles & Nippy McManus 
 
 
 
 

  

Santa is Almost Here! 
December 6, 2019  Club Caller Mike Bramlett” 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host/Hostess Honey Pot 
Martha & Ernest Hernandez (Chair)  
Bill Kornegay 
Cathy & Roger LaChance 

Plus Workshop at 7:30 
  

The Magic of Christmas 

December 20, 2019           Guest Callers Charlie Robertson & KO Jeanes 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host & Hostess 
Double Deal Dance   
Everyone Brings Food Honey Pot  

Mainstream Workshop at 7:30 

 

 

  

1st - Angie Espares 
10th - John Miller 

10th - Kenneth Hollis 
11th - Chris Brow

11th - Mike Bramlett
 12th - Charles Echols 
19th - Alice Galloway 
21st - Nippy McManus 

23rd - Jane Miller 
29th - John Goodrum 
30th - Gloria David 



Graduation is on Tuesday December 10.  Please come and welcome our 
new dancers.  Thanks again to our angels who have attended and 
helped our students with lessons.  

Beginning Bolero Lessons -- starts Saturday January 11 

Linda and JL are going to be teaching a beginning Bolero class starting on Saturdays in January. This class is a 
great class to start a round dance journey if you have never danced rounds or a great class to expand your 
beginning dancing repertoire. Bolero is a slow Latin rhythm very similar to Rumba. Latins are always just a bit 
easier as they have a looser dance hold position. Bolero also begins with a slow side step -- translation, you've 
got time to think as you take the side step, about what to do for step two.  

Class is from 11:15 a.m. to 1:15 p.m. at Carpenter Recreation Center, 6701 Coit Road in Plano. The later start 
gives you plenty of time to have a leisurely breakfast and the ending time still gives you plenty of time for the 
rest of your Saturday activities. Registration opens December 9. You can call Carpenter at 972-208-8087 to 
register after registration opens. Don't think too long and miss the class. The last time Linda and JL taught 
beginning Bolero was two years ago. Taking a class with Linda and JL is always a lot of fun, so don't miss out! 

  

 

  

Captured Banners 
Cliff Dwellers 
Diamond Jubileers 
Swinging Stars 

Banners Out 
Rebel Rousers 
 
 

  

Mary Long - Maurice & Doris Cockrell -- David Worden 
Glen & Wyn El Dodson - Mildred Rounds - Kamie Porro 

Ken & Betty Hoffman - Brady Cox – David Borg 
 

Call Kimberly Brow -214/236-1294 – with care concerns. 



Dancing Queens 
 
Next luncheon of the Dancing Queens is on December 13 at 11:30. See you at . . . . . 
 
Judy’s Café, 3443 W. Campbell Rd, Garland, Texas 75044 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

What’s Going On? 
At the top of the club’s homepage, there is a link to KK Calendar.  If you click on 
it, it will take you to a Google Calendar for the club.  You can find out significant 
dates for club activities and visitations.  If you click on a particular visitation, 
you will see a link for details.  If you click on it, you’ll find out the times, an 
image of the Promenade ad, and a map to where the dance will be held.  On 
that calendar, you will also find birthdays and anniversaries for all the club 
members.  If you find any errors or omissions, please contact Mike Patrick at 
webmaster@kissinkuzzins.org. 
 

 

 

 

“ABC” Supper Club will take 
December off. We’ll see you in 

January at our “J”: pick on  
January 26.   

Merry Christmas to All. 

“ABC” Supper Club “J” 



 
 

KISSIN’ KUZZINS’ CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Saturday, December 7th 

6:30 – 10:00 pm 

Branding Iron at Firewheel Golf Park 
1535 E Brand Road, Garland 

 
$20.00 per person/$40.OO per couple 

Includes a wonderful beef and chicken fajita buffet  
with all the trimmings; dessert, coffee, tea, and water. 

 
CASH BAR 

 
Bring one $10.00 gift per couple/single to exchange/steal 

 
Come join us for a night of Friendship, Fellowship, and FUN 

 
RSVP to Chris & Kimberly Brow by November 22nd. 

Kbrow2@tx.rr.com or 214-236-1294 

Make checks payable to Kissin Kuzzins and give to  
Jerry & Alice Galloway by November 22nd. 

 
 

Our Club has donated to The Network of Community Ministries  
for many years and we will be collecting toys at our Christmas Party.   

If you would like to donate please bring an unwrapped toy. 
 


